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March 6, 2017

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned to hear of another restriction on visas. This is a coun-

try of immigrants and currently has extreme restrictions on immigrants

and refugees. The further restrictions on all visas from several countries,

refugee processing times and totals for skilled work visas will further dam-

age the country. There are many benefits to contact with the outside world

from personal connections to expertise not locally available to the moral

imperative of helping the persecuted.

Please assure me that you will work to improve international relation-

ships.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our worldliness.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


